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Application Number SSI 7485
WestConnex M4−M5 Link — Modification 2 The Crescent overpass

The Wale family

We have a strong objection to the proposed elevated Annandale overpass to be added to the
West Connex project.

It will be extremely unsightly, it threatens beautiful Buruwan park adjacent, it will make the
crossing difficult for Johnson St people and it was NOT mooted in the original plans; you
have misled the people.
This is a betrayal and appears underhanded and deceitful in the extreme.

I and my family and friends are outraged about adding this to the concrete jungle you
continue to create out of our suburbs.We are not L.A.

Please do not proceed.




